
From: Arlene Goss  
Sent: Thursday, 10 November 2016 4:03 p.m. 
To: 'Linda' 
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 565197 
 
Dear Linda, 
 
The best way to find out is to visit the council office during business hours and 
ask to speak to the duty building inspector. He/she can then look up the building 
permit records for your house and answer any questions you might have. This is 
a free service. 
 
Alternately you are welcome to pay for a LIM report which will also give this 
information. 
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0009/131499/Land-Info-
Memo-Application-LIM-Form-2016_1.pdf 
 
Regards 
 
Arlene Goss 
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council 


